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CNAP: IUP Expansion of CAE-C Education Project 

Meeting’s Agenda on August 28, 2018 

Announcements: 

1. Drs. Rafoth and Farag had an interesting meeting with two members of the National Cyber-
Forensics & Training Alliance (NCFTA) on May 23, 9-11 AM in Pittsburgh. 

2. We had held a unique and successful summer camp on June 2018. For details, please check 
the camp Web Site at https://www.iup.edu/compsci/events/cae-c-expansion/summer-camp/. 

3. We are still working on scheduling a meeting with the Indiana County Chamber of 
Commerce’s president, Mr. James Struzzi. Alex, any updates? 

4. Dr. Rafoth and Farag were working over the summer to ensure that enough financial resources 
are allocated to continue the tutoring service. 

5. This grant’s performance period will officially end on August 30. If there is any need to an 
urgent financial request, please let the PI know immediately. 

Discussions: 

1. Content and Organization of the Web Portal at www.iup.edu/caecexpansion including 
Multimedia contents and how to best present/organize them. 

2. Updates on the ARL issue. Dr. Machado 

3. VERY important. Final Report is due by Oct 28. We need to make sure that we document all 
our efforts and accomplishments. The funding agency and I expect all activities, collected 
data, publications, etc. that resulted from work in this project to be listed in the report.  

Project Components Status Reports:  

1. Research Component: Dr. Machado 

2. Tutoring/Writing Center: Dr. Rafoth 

3. Cybersecurity local consortium: Dr. Fiddner 

4. Web Portal, Summer Camp, and Weekend Workshops: Dr. Farag. 

New Business: 

?? 
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